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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Saturday, June 1, 2019 4:21 PM


To: Callejo, Russell


Cc: Dan Castleberry; Kevin Tanaka; Barry Thom; Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal; Allen,


Kaylee; Mooney, David; Paul Souza; Ernest Conant; Jeffrey Rieker; Kristin White; Cathy


Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Mario Manzo; Jana Affonso; Maria Rea; Caramanian,


Lori; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Documents


Thanks Russ,


Attached is our latest on the American River. In general, we are good with accepting nearly all of the suggested


edits with a couple of very minor areas (such as replacing a "would" with a "may" and a couple of other things


that we can walk through if needed. The green highlight indicates that we are good with the edits, the yellow


indicates that we had a minor adjustment to the recommended edit. The red text in the comment bubble


highlights NMFS comments (note, the red text in the comment bubble does not indicate a problem!).


Howard


On Sat, Jun 1, 2019 at 3:38 PM Callejo, Russell <rcallejo@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hello all, re-sending the three documents for our 5 pm call so that it's in one place toward the top of your


inbox.


-Russ


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce
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